
 

  

                                                 
 
 

Saxilby Waterfront Working Group 
 

Update for Planning and Development Committee 
 

Wednesday 18 September 2024 
 

Following a summer break the working group are now moving forward some remaining ac-
tions in the project plan 

 
The shoal of fish artwork is in progress. There is now an opportunity to design and pur-
chase an individual fish for £45 via http://bit.ly/4gtCve2  
 
Heritage streetlights: It was agreed to contact the WLDC Conservation Officer, Heritage 
Lincolnshire and District Council Brockway for support in replacing the current streetlights 
back to the heritage lights with LEDs so it is energy efficient, but in keeping with the areas 
conservation status. 
 
 
Recommendations: 
To receive and note the update. 

http://bit.ly/4gtCve2

